
 
 

    
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,    
 

On Wednesday, February 14th, we will celebrate Valentine’s Day.  We will be doing 
Literacy, Math, and Art centers with a Valentine’s theme.  If your child would like to 
bring in valentines for the students in our class, please ensure that he/she sends in one 
for each student.  We have 19 students and 1 Educational Assistant in our class.  
Please see the class list below for the names of the students.     
 

We will be having a fruit fondue for our Valentine’s Day celebration.  Although 
cupcakes, cookies, fudge, etc… are delicious, we are trying to make a healthier choice 
by having a fruit fondue.  If you are able to send in fruit for our fondue it would be 
greatly appreciated.  I will provide the chocolate. 
 
List of Students: 
 

Ahmad  Zachary 

Ahmed  Hayden R. 

Emma   Elle 

Joanna  Morgan 

Cooper  Sean 

Fosnight  Leah 

Miguel  Jake 

Hayden M.  Zoey 

Claire   Violet 

Matayah  Mrs. Masterson 

   Ms. Munden 

 
 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Fruit Required for the Fondue:                    
 
Name of student:  ______________________________ 
 
We can send in:   
___ sliced apples                                                     
___ bananas (I will cut at school) 
___ strawberries 
___ sliced pineapple 
___ sliced kiwi fruit 
___ red grapes 

___ green grapes 
___ sliced honeydew melon 
___ sliced cantaloupe 
___ marshmallows 
___ other (__________________) 

 


